
VILLAGE OF DRYDEN 
   REGULAR MEETING 

 LAMB MEMORIAL BUILDING 
August 3rd, 2010 

 
 
 

President Betcher called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M. 
Council Members present: Yezak, Nash, Roszczewski, Quail, Franz and Betcher  
Motions passed to: approve August 2010 Bills to Pay in the amount of $21,486.93 and to 
accept July 2010 Disbursements in the amount of $41,134.37, to approve the purchase of 
a pipe & cable locator, to adopt the Village of Dryden Moratorium Resolution for 
Medical Marijuana Operations, to authorize Building Official, Gyrome Edwards to meet 
with Village Attorney to have questions clarified regarding the Medical Marijuana 
Dispensary.   
A complete copy of these minutes can be obtained at the Village Office. 
The meeting adjourned at 8:20 p.m. 
 
LeAnn Brewer, Clerk 
 


